Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that the Scholar Badge Ceremony, which was scheduled for Wednesday, 16th July
2025, has been deferred due to unavoidable circumstances.

The new date for the ceremony will be shared with you soon.
We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your understanding and support.

Warm Regards




